
From: Robyn Lee 
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 2:19 PM 
To: Hicks, Darren 
Subject: RE: Fugro GeoSurveys Offshore Seafloor and Seep Sampling Program, 2017-2027 
 
Hi Darren, 
 
I have reviewed the document but do not have any formal comments to submit at this time.   
 
Thanks, 
Robyn 
 
Robyn Lee 
Petroleum Industry Liaison 
Fish, Food and Allied Workers (FFAW) Union 
Phone: (709) 576-7276 
 
From: Hicks, Darren [mailto:DHicks@cnlopb.ca]   
Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2018 2:13 PM  
To: Robyn Lee; Maureen Murphy; Derek Butler; Rick Ellis; Kris Vascotto; Bruce Chapman  
Cc: Young, Elizabeth  
Subject: RE: Fugro GeoSurveys Offshore Seafloor and Seep Sampling Program, 2017-2027 
 
Hello All: please see the attached amendment to this program and letter asking for a response 
no later than June 14, 2018, however earlier replies would be appreciated. If no comments are 
received by this date then the C-NLOPB will assume that your organization will not be 
submitting comments. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Regards 
Darren  
 
 
Darren Hicks, M. Env. Sci. 
Environmental Analyst 
t. 709 778 1431 
 
twitter@CNLOPB 
www.cnlopb.ca 
 
The C-NLOPB offers a fragrance-free workplace so we ask that all visitors refrain from wearing 
scented products. Thank you. 



--------------------------------------------------  
 
The information, including attachments, transmitted in this communication is intended solely 
for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information 
and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, printing, copying, disclosure or other 
use of, or taking any action in reliance upon this information, by persons or entities other than 
the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. 
 
If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender and delete/destroy 
the entire communication received by e-mail. 
 
Please note that any e-mails and attached files have been scanned for the presence of 
computer viruses. However, you are advised to check for the presence of viruses. The Canada-
Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board accepts no liability for any damage 
caused by any virus so transmitted by e-mail. 
 
-------------------------------------------------- 
 


